
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

January 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

Tiny Plays, Big Ideas – Theatre Workshops and Performance  
25th February, 4th March, 25th March 

 
This year we are again hoping to give every child the opportunity to gain a broader experience 
of Theatre and we are very excited to have gained a place on the Tiny Plays, Big Ideas Project 
run by the Theatre Royal in Bury St Edmunds. 
 
The children will take part in 2 workshops in school on Tuesday 25th February and Tuesday 4th 
March. These will be led by Kitty Morgan the professional playwright who has written the 
stage version of The Highwayman which is currently touring.   These workshops will teach 
them how to write short plays.   
 
After this, they will submit their plays to the Theatre Royal and one play from each of the 10 
schools involved in the Project will be performed by the Theatre Company.  The class are 
invited to visit the Theatre Royal to watch this performance.   
 
The Theatre has covered the cost of the project and given a bursary towards the cost of travel 
but we do need to ask for a donation of £8 per child to cover the remaining cost of the coach 
transport to and from the Theatre Royal.  This is available to pay under ‘Trips’ on Arbor. 
 
The Performance is on Tuesday 25th March at 2pm.  The children will have an early lunch at 
school before travelling to the Theatre Royal.  We hope to return to school by 4pm.   
 
Please follow this link: https://forms.office.com/e/uvFeZ5cgHX to a Google Form to give 

permission for your child to attend the trip. This is to reduce our paper waste by removing 

the need for reply slips.  

 
 
Yours faithfully,  

 

Rachel Hutchings 
English Subject Leader 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/uvFeZ5cgHX

